
Miss Betty Parsons 
Betty Parsons Gallery 
15 East 57th Street 
New York Ci ty

Dear Miss Parsons: 

October 23, 1953 

In oon_neotion with your letter about 
the Stamos show we would like to have about
twelve· pictures to exhi bit during the period 
November 28 through December 6th. If these 
dates work out, we' 11 let you know at the 
earliest opportunity whether we want them 
shipped or whether we will pick them up in 
New York. 

I spoke to Mr. Stamos about the 
poss 'bility ofhis giving a lecture on some 
aspect_s of oriental art. We would be interest -
ed in having him do t hi s. The date for that 
would be Wednesday, December 2nd, at 3 o'clock. 
As I think I t old him when we discussed this, 
the College pays $25. 00 and traveling expenses. 

If he is st ill interested in doing
this, please let us know and we wi 11 send de-
tails about his getting here, etcetera. 

Sincerely, 

Paul Feeley 

P. s . If this plan for ·a show and 
lecture work out. will you please send us any 
biographical material you think might be of 
interest . 

. 
.. 

/ . ! / ( v . 
, , 




